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Killary Adventure Company  

Mobile phone policy 2018 

 

Our belief is that you come to Killary to interact with your fellow students and friends both 
inside and outside.  For all school, youth and summer-camp guests that come and stay with 
us we have a new system in place for 2018. This is in response to both feedback we have 
received and our experience of over 37 years providing outdoor experiences.    

All phones/tablets will be handed in / collected on arrival to Killary and kept in a locked safe 
area.  

They will then be given out between 17:45 and 19.00 on each evening of stay. They will be 
collected again at 19.00 before they go out on evening games session.   

There will be no WIFI on during the hours of 10.00 am – 17.45 pm.  

If there is an emergency or anyone should wish to get in touch with parents / youth/ 
teachers, there is the main reception phone to use any time of the day or night. Children are 
informed they can use these phones to call home outside of their mobile phone usage 
times. 

The best time to contact a student is in the evening from 17.30 – 19.00 before evening 
games. You can also call the centre at this time on 095-43411 if you cannot get them on 
their mobile or if they do not have one. 

At any stage during their stay, children are told they can use the phone at reception to call 
home. This is in case they have run out of credit, or if they do not have a mobile phone. Fair 
usage rules will apply! 

 

We hope that you all agree and understand our new policy for mobile phones. If you have 
any questions regarding the policy before you come to us here in Killary Adventure Co. 
please feel free to get in touch with us. 
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